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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   May 3, 2016 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Walker Elementary School Classroom Building Roof 

Replacement Based Upon Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 15-0026 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid 15-0026 was e-mailed to 132 contractors, e-mailed to General Contractors via Procure AZ 

(Arizona State Bidder’s List), and published on the District’s website.  This solicitation requested pricing for 

a roof replacement for the two-story classroom building at Walker Elementary School.  Two contractors 

responded with priced bids.  One contractor was deemed non-responsive due to not completing the required 

District forms. The responsive contractor submitted a net bid amount of $43,599. 

  

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Progressive 

Roofing based on their bid response to RFB 15-0026 contingent upon the School Facilities Board (SFB) 

approving the funding for this project at the SFB meeting that takes place on May 4, 2016.  It is also 

recommended that the Governing Board determine that the price submitted for this project is fair and 

reasonable, and that other prospective bidders had reasonable opportunity to respond to this solicitation.  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     
    
                                                          

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                        Date:  April 27, 2016 

          

 

 ________________________________   
                                                                                                  Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


